APPENDIX B

From: ClIr Patrick Kitterick <Patrick.Kitterick@eicester.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 7:05 PM

To: Lynsay Coupe <Lynsay.Coupe@Ieicester.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Licensing weekly reports

| would like to object to the licence application for 108 London Road in the grounds of Public
Nuisance and Prevention of Crime & Disroder.

| am happy to withdraw this objection if the applicant adopts the condition about not selling
high ABV ciders and lagers as has been adopted by other off-licence premises in the area.

Specifically, this condition would help prevent street drinkers purchasing alcohol from this
premises and causing anti-social behaviour in its vicinity.

Kind regards,

Patrick Kitterick



London Stores, 108 London Road, Leicester LE2 0QS

On Wednesday April 17 together with my client we had an
appointment with Paul Hardwick (police officer) and Elizabeth
Arculus (enforcement officer) at the premises in order to discuss
the new application.

In view of the concern shown by the email sent to your office from
a Councillor, we had to talk about the range of beers, lagers and
ciders to be stocked.

Both Officers were of the opinion that it was not necessary to
propose maximum abv limits as conditions. There was no
evidence of problems in this area of London Road

My client stated that it was not his intention to attract “street
drinkers” and relied on his previous experience to act accordingly.

We rely on the reports from both Officers to confirm the reluctance
to be bound to any restrictive conditions

Yours faithfully

Tony Close — AC Consultancy
Agent for applicant



